
   

 

GRI – East Asia to USA and Canada 
 

 

Dears, 

Hapag-Lloyd will implement the following General Rate Increase (GRI) in the eastbound 

trade from East Asia to all USA and Canada destinations as of August 1, 2019 (date of 

cargo receipt at origin).  

  

This General Rate Increase will apply for all dry, reefer, non-operating reefer, tank, flat rack 

and open-top containers as follows: 

East Asia to North America (USA and Canada) 

• USD 560 per all 20' container types 

• USD 700 per all 40' container types 

East Asia is defined as being the countries/districts of Japan, Republic of Korea, 

China/Taiwan, China/Hong Kong, China (PRC), China/Macau, Vietnam, Laos, Cambodia, 

Thailand, Myanmar, Malaysia, Singapore, Brunei, Indonesia, The Philippines and Russian 

Pacific Coast Provinces. 

We are here for you - if you have any questions or comments, please contact your 

local Hapag-Lloyd office or send me an email. 

Best regards, 

 
 

 

 
 

Christian  

From Your Customer Communication  

Team 
  

  

 

 

http://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/wLaJnCkXf0000I1X0073J0c
http://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/HX003070nIYacJC0f1L00Kk
http://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/dc/x_BoTrCE9s6j4seZBMQU3fpXWP_qAGFoZxPpqRyj0w7Sca3dNyU3QS8PtVb9h961g8WtgBUj0RYvvG0BiWLWoklZ5LPGKBRWzqAVS4JytEF2TSL2zXwmXo2Huf7bNyZM_OoSQHaFBgrqAgUFxHtMrA==/wLaJnCkXf0000I1W0073I0c


 Keep in touch  
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